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Project number: K3370 
 

 

To The Resident 
 

 

Parking Bay and Drainage Construction – Croydon Avenue 
Currimundi 

Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
increasing access to community venues across 
our region. 

Works will begin soon on the installation of a ten-
car parking bay on Croydon Avenue, adjacent to 
Grahame Stewart Park in Currimundi. The 
outcome will be improved parking during peak 
periods for both residents and the community. For 
the exact location please see figure 1 overleaf. 

Works also include upgrading the current street 
drainage.  

No trees will be removed for the works. 

Start date 

Work is scheduled to start the week beginning 
Monday 13 March 2023. 

Construction is expected to be completed within 
three weeks, weather and site conditions 
permitting. 

Property access and parking 
During construction, property access and on-
street parking will be affected for short durations. 
Council officers will fence off areas and, in some 
instances, contact residents to discuss timing for 
access or parking.  

Traffic management 

Traffic management measures will be in place 
throughout construction to ensure the safety of all 
road users. Temporary road closures will be 
required during drainage construction.  

Your patience during construction is appreciated. 

Further information 

Please contact council’s project officer, Brian 
Counihan on the details below.  Please quote 
project K3370. 
 

 A note from your local councillor 

I am pleased this work is starting and I look forward to it being 
completed.  Thank you for your patience and understanding during 
construction.  

I remain committed to working toward the funding and delivery of these 
important infrastructure projects for the benefit of our entire community. 

Cr Peter Cox 

  
A note from your local councillor 

I remain committed to delivering positive infrastructure projects and good 
outcomes for our community.  In formalising these specific car parks we 
also improve drainage conditions, which will benefit both local residents 
and visitors to Grahame Stewart Park. Thank you in advance for your 
patience and understanding during the upcoming construction phase. 

Cr Peter Cox  



 

 

Figure 1: Croydon Ave Parking and Drainage Construction, Currimundi (project extent shown in blue)   

 


